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Santos Stadium, Adelaide: Rostrevor’s primary students ‘ playground for the past 5 years! 

It gives us great pleasure to share the success of the Junior Campus boys (Years 4-7) at the recent 
Catholic Schools Athletics Carnival at Santos Stadium on Monday of this week.

We were victorious for the fifth year in a row and retained the Geoff Skein Memorial Trophy for the 
winning school. This result however, was particularly special;

•	We no longer have a massive team (as in the ‘old days’) so it is important to note that ALL placings 
and results by ALL boys counted toward the team result.

•	 Thus, when compared to other schools, our small team certainly were up against it all day!

•	We did not have one age champion throughout the day – thus our victory was a true ‘team effort’ and 
a credit to the boys and staff involved.

I’m sure the boys would acknowledge the great leadership of Mr Michael Hingston and also Br Michael 
Coughlin who prepared our team for the event via countless ‘extra’ sessions before school and during 
break times as well. In addition, the College also acknowledges and thanks committed parents, Mr John 
Pertl and Ms Angela Rees (mother of Jack Piasente in Year 5), for their contribution and support on the 
day of the carnival at Santos Stadium.

Please join with the Collge in congratulating the boys and those involved for this outstanding 
achievement.
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Last year’s champions at Santos Stadium, 2015 event.

2016 champions at Santos Stadium this week! 



Congratulations!
It is with a sense of pride and honour 
that we acknowledge Old Scholar, Ben 
Hart’s induction into the AFL Hall of 
Fame. Ben joins one other Old Scholar, 
Neil Kerley, who was also inducted 
into the Hall of Fame in 1997. 

save the date

AUSTRALIAN FOOTBALL HALL OF FAME

OLD SCHOLAR BEN HART (‘91)
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2016 SY, MY & JY SUMMER & WINTER 
CO-CURRICULAR PHOTOS

Our sincere apology for the delay in distributing orders of the 2016               
Co-curricular photos to families. Our new development staff and new school 
photographer have been working through the delays to ensure that a smoother 
transaction can take place in future for all involved. 

In particular, we apologise that the March Junior Years Summer Co-curricular 
photos are still outstanding. The College staff are close to finalising these and 
will forward on to our school photographer, Vanessa Size Photography shortly. 
This will allow for printing and distribution shortly after. 

This also acts as a timely reminder to our community members who volunteer 
as Coaches, that your support in reviewing the proofs and identifying absent 
students in a timely manner is vital in ensuring the quickest turnaround time 
for families. We appreciate your support and consideration of this matter. 

WINTER FOOTY IS SET TO GO... ALMOST!
Another Parents’ & Friends’ Association Initiative... more information to come.

DATES TO  
REMEMBER

JUNE

Week 7
Saturday 18  
Pappadums in the Pavilion, 
Pavilion, 7.00pm

Week 8
Monday 20 - Friday 24 
Year 10 & 11 Semester 1 Exams 

Tuesday 21
Rosary: College Chapel, 2.00pm

Thursday 23
Year 7 Cohort - The Ballad of 
Pondlife McGurk, 9.00am - 
1.30pm)

Friday 24
Year 12 Elevate Study Skills 
Seminar - Ace Your Exams

Year 12 Exam Information 
Assembly


